From: Julee Fryer

To: Canita L Johnson; Contreana Pearson; Drale Short; Sandra T Davis
Subject: [EXTERNAL] ACAB Resignation
Date: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 7:02:57 PM

Good evening,
[ am writing this email as my official resignation from the Animal Control Advisory Board. It

truly saddens me to do so but after leaving our meeting tonight I received inappropriate
messages on facebook from citizens as well as a phone call telling me that rumors have started
that my actions as chairperson on this board are tied to my class and our working relationship
with CACC.

My students as well as my own mental health are more important than serving on this board.
will send any working documents to CACC administration as well as Ms. Short. Please do not
include me on any additional emails in regards to the ACAB. I truly wish CACC the best and
look forward to working with them outside of the ACAB.

Best regards,

Julee Fryer



